Heyford Park
Site Proposals to Prevent  Contamination of Adjacent Public Roadways
The existing site is served by a network of tarmac roads and the intention is to maintain these roads for as long as possible throughout the Demolition and Remediation phases to ensure that all site vehicles are running on hard surfaces. This will significantly reduce the contamination of vehicle wheels.

 Below is an extract from the Vertase FLI ( Demolition/ Remediation Contractor) Method Statement on their proposals to prevent contamination of the adjacent public roads.
Various controls will be established and maintained throughout the project to prevent mud or other detritus being transported off site and onto public roads:
         The site currently possesses an extensive road network. Such roads will be maintained and utilised throughout the works so as to prevent road going vehicles having to travel on un-surfaced areas where they may pick up mud.
         No contaminated soils are being exported off site and will therefore not transport mud away from the site.
         All vehicles exporting materials away from site (scrap metal, skips with non-recyclable wastes) will be sheeted. Before leaving site, wheels will be inspected and if necessary, cleaned using a portable power wash.
         Both internal site roads and external public highways will be regularly inspected. Mechanical road sweepers will be employed as and when necessary to clean such roads.
 
After demolition is complete, the housebuilding phase will commence. It is the intention that a tarmac roadway will be maintained from the site compound to the Site entrance and over the main site area and upto the initial housebuilding area (See attached sketch).  All vehicles leaving the site will be inspected and, if required, the wheels cleaned with a portable power washer.
